
From: Brett Hubler <BrettHubler@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/5/2013 3:56:18 PM
Subject: Fwd: Ellen Steinberg

Just confirming that Ms. Steinberg does not start until Judge Koontz retires (see below).

Brett A. Hubler, Research 
Director
Fish, Game and Forestry 
Committee
South Carolina Senate
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 
29202
803.212.6340

Begin forwarded message:

From: Cathy Collum <CCollum@charlestoncounty.org>
Date: June 5, 2013, 10:34:48 AM EDT
To: Brett Hubler <BrettHubler@scsenate.gov>
Subject: RE: Ellen Steinberg

Brett: I realize the senators needed to get this appointment confirmed before session ended but my question is: 
does Ms. Steinberg know that Judge Koontz does not retire until June 30th? Also, after her last day working the 
administrative staff and Chief Magistrate have to wait for the bank statements and audit the office. They have 
to then go to the bank and close out the accounts for Judge Koontz or transfer them to Judge Steinberg. I just
wanted to make sure that Judge Steinberg is aware that she cannot start work immediately in this position.

Thank you.

Cathy Collum
Legislative Coordinator
Charleston County Legislative Delegation 
2500 City Hall Lane
North Charleston, South Carolina 29406 
(843) 740-5855 
(843) 308-4794 FAX 
(843) 860-1909 CELL
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This transmission is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information 
that is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, distribution, or copying of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error,
please notify us immediately by telephone at 843-740-5855.

From: Brett Hubler [mailto:BrettHubler@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 10:00 AM
To: Cathy Collum
Subject: Ellen Steinberg

Good Morning Cathy,

Attached is a copy of the letter appointing and confirming Ellen Steinberg as magistrate. If you need anything 
else, please let me know.

Brett

Brett A. Hubler, Research Director 
Fish, Game and Forestry Committee 
South Carolina Senate
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
803.212.6340
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